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 I FULLY SUPPORT SB 726.  

As a neighbor of Coffin Butte Landfill in North Benton County, and a founding 

member of Valley Neighbors for Environmental Quality and Safety (VNEQS), I can't 

thank the legislators enough for sponsoring this bill. All landfills, especially in the 

Willamette Valley are huge methane emitters. New technology is readily available 

and should be applied frequently.  Satellites and drones can monitor the whole site in 

a fraction of the time and more accurately than the handheld units.  

Thank you! 

 


